
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have all had a lovely morning in our new classes. I 

could see how much the children enjoyed it.  

 

Your child will be bringing home their end of year 

report today. As I was writing my comments on the 

reports, it was a pleasure to read everything the class 

teacher has written about your child. It is clear to see 

how well they know them. I certainly enjoyed reading 

the children's comments too. They really made me 

smile. The reports are a real celebration of everything 

your children have worked so hard for this year.  

 

If you have any questions about the report, please 

email the office to make an appointment with the class 

teacher.  

 

Year 5 and 6 are off on their residential trip to Pixies Holt 

next week, let's hope the sun shines for them. 

 

Have a lovely weekend.  

 

Miss Bendall  

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

 

Key Dates; 

 

 Friday 7th July—end of year reports 

 Friday 7th July—transition morning 

 Wednesday 12th July— 

                 Class 2 trip to Lyme Regis 

 10– 14 July   Pixies Holt residential Class 4 

 Friday 21st July—End of Term 

Insert photo 

7th July 2023 

 

 

 

Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake  

 William   Freya 

Class 2 Horner 

 Ruben and Rebecca Nellie 

Class 3 Quantock    

    Henry (Y3) and Joe (Y4) Millie H 

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 Emily and Sally  Harriet 



Safeguarding 

 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Stockland-Primary-

Safeguarding-Policy-2022-23-Final-Signed-DHC.docx-Google-Docs.pdf 

 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or 

DDSL or you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

 stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 
Sunhats and Sun cream  

 

Please send your child in to school with a sun hat. Children also need to have sun cream 

applied at home before they come to school.  
 

TTRS and Numbots 

 

Numbots - Maggie, Toby, Harry L 

TTRS Improvement in Studio Speed - Freddie S, Harry E, Megan 
 

PTA Summer Party 

 

Next Friday on 14th July the PTA will hold a summer party at the village hall. Open to all 

years, and siblings there will be music, games, refreshments for everyone. It was a lovely 

social occasion last year and we hope lots of parents will also join. £5 entry per child will 

include hot dog and drinks, booking through ParentPay - children will need adult 

supervision.  

 
Class 2 outside space - DIY helpers needed in summer 

 

We’re spending a huge chunk of our fundraising from recent years transforming the 

space outside the back of Class 2 (Horner Hill class). With works to be carried out this 

summer holiday to build a large shelter, there are lots of other tasks to finish the space 

including fencing, putting up trellises and sheds, and laying astroturf. We could probably 

blitz a lot of this in one day and together make a huge difference. If you think you could 

spare a day later in the summer holidays let us know and we’ll get in touch nearer the 

time. Contact stocklandpta@gmail.com.  

 
Family Service 

 

Our next Family Service will be held from11-11.30am on 16th July. As you know, everyone 

is very welcome to join us at these short family-friendly services and there is the option to 

stay for refreshments afterwards too. There will be no Family Service at Stockland during 

August but the other Sunday services continue as normal for that month. 



 

Class 1 Featherlake News 

 

I think it's safe to say Featherlake had a fabulous time during our seaside day, they all 

looked amazing. The rain definitely didn't dampen their spirit! The children all made a 

campervan, sand art and clay models. There was beach yoga, throwing and catching 

but unfortunately only pretend water fights this time! The children enjoyed lots of seaside 

stories and snacks and finished the day watching The Snail and the Whale with a 

chocolate bar! A wonderfully, perfect day!    

We were very thankful to have Ella, our work experience student, 

with us for the day, thank you very much for all your help! 

 

 



 

Class 2 Horner News 

 

This term we have been learning about Mary Anning.  We have sequenced her life, wrote a 

character description, and thought about who the most important people to Mary were.  This 

week we have been pretending to be historians.  We analysed different historical sources to try 

and work out why we know so much about Mary Anning when she lived 200 years ago.  We 

then matched the sources to a selection of facts about Mary Anning.  We are very excited for 

our school trip next Wednesday to Lyme Regis to learn even more about Mary Anning and 

examine some artefacts. 

 

 

 

 

 



Class 3 Quantock News 

 

As always, science was one of our favourite activities this week. We spent some time 

investigating which materials were attracted to magnets. I think the most amazing discovery we 

made was that some two pence coins are magnetic and others aren't, depending on how old 

they are! Thank you Harry E for finding that out. 

 

We also started writing our 'nightmare tales' based on the slightly scary, but very funny book 'The 

Wolves in the Walls' by Neil Gaiman. Here are a couple of first draft extracts: 

Megan (Y3) 

'When I got back from school Mum was making dinner and dad was playing the guitar. Oh yes, 

my little brother was day dreaming. When I went to bed that night I could hear gorillas opening 

and shutting the door of my bedroom cupboard. Suddenly, I saw a black hand flash out and go 

back in! I ran into my mum and dad's room and told them. Mum said it was a black ball falling 

out of the cupboard and dad said I was day dreaming like my brother.'  

Henry (Y3) 

Scrape, scrape, scrape. Kieran heard the scrape of serrated claws. Suddenly,  in the blink of an 

eye, Kieran scrambled over the sofa and darted to Mum. "Mummy, Mummy," wailed Kieran. 

"What is it honey?" replied Mum. "I heard cheetahs in the chimneys," complained Kieran. "You're 

probably tired and you know what they say...when cheetahs are in the chimneys, you are 

doomed!" And off Kieran went in a grunt. 

Isla (Y4) 

That night, as Ash sprawled across the sofa, it sounded as if something was scuttling around the 

cushions. Then it hit her. Spiders! Creepy, crawly spiders. There were SPIDERS IN THE SOFA. If one 

thing was for sure, Ash wasn't gonna wait for the spiders to reach out with their spindly legs and 

eat her up! 

 

Next week, we look forward to editing and presenting our final drafts. We're also really excited 

about the art day we will be having on Wednesday when we will be constructing 'Plinth People' 

as part of our topic on sculpture. 

 



Class 3 Quantock Timetable 

 

 

  

 



Class 4 Bucehayes News  

. 

Another fun filled week. Making exploding books to keep our memories of the year, learning 

circuit symbols and how to draw circuits in science, and how to pay the bill in a Spanish 

cafe.  The children worked really hard and showed great problem solving and resilience 

creating their DT project fairground rides.  They then added the circuits and crumble controller 

and components to make the rides move, light up and some with noise!!  Thursday was spent 

focusing on chocolate (always a good thing), learning about the production, trade and fair 

trade of this commodity.  We are finishing the week with a transition morning where I am really 

looking forward to welcoming the new Year 5s into Bucehayes.  After break, we are then 

finishing our Spanish cafe unit with a joint cafe experience with Quantock.   

 

There is no timetable this week as next week is Pixie’s Holt! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 




